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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
On the 6th and 7th of May, Lihir International Primary School will be hosting a Netball Completion against 
teams from OLSH International School Kavieng. The Kavieng teams will arrive on Friday the 5th and will 
be accommodated at the school for the weekend. Everyone is welcome to come along and support our 
‘LIPS Goldies’ team. There will also be games for the adults against Kavieng during the weekend. 
Thanks goes to Bronwyn Perkins for coordinating the event and to Newcrest Mining LTD for 
sponsorship. 

 
Date Claimer This Year’s Golden Orchid Ball will be held on Saturday the 19th August 
 

 Congratulations Week 1 
 

Principal’s Award Winners 
 

 
Claudeaus Gurra – Year 5 
Christel Sardo – Year 3 
Mikayla Konilio – Year 7 
Joachim Malele – Year 2 
Michael Mullumby – Kindy 
Annabelle Perkins – Prep 

 

 
 
After School Activities Term Two 
Netball – Thursday with Bronwyn Perkins from 3pm-4pm.  
Hockey – Friday with Alex Butt from 3pm-4pm Prep-4 
Homework Club – Wednesday Year 6/7 with Miss Collins and Year 4/5 with Ms Langusch from 3pm-
4pm. 
 
Year Eight Enrolment for 2018 
If you have a child in year seven and you have questions or require assistance in enrolling them in a 
high school for 2018 please contact me at school so that I can assist you with this process. 
 

It is important that this enrolment process commences as soon as possible to ensure all is in place for 
the beginning of the 2018 school year. 

 

      Week 2 Term 2 2017  

 

 

 



 

TERM 2 
SCHOOL 
COUNCIL 
MEMBERS 
Blasie Pong 
Killion Karaut 
Pat Kola 
Bertilla Sigere 
Kaitlin Smart 
Natalie Symonds 
James Butt 
Abigail Robertson 
Mrs Watkins 
 
 
 
Absenteeism and Lateness 
If your child is going to be absent from school or is sick, please give the school a call, or send an 
explanatory note with your child upon return to school. If your child is away for more than two days, 
parents are required to contact the school.  
 
Children who arrive to school in the morning after assembly begins are considered late. If a child is 
going to be late, please inform the school in advance, or send an explanatory note with your child. 
Parents will be contacted for unexplained absences. 
 
School Meetings 
The first School Council meeting for this term will be held at 7pm on Thursday 4th of May and Parents 
and Wantoks will meet in the staffroom, from 6:00pm, on Tuesday 2rd of May. 
 

Canteen 
Canteen will recommence this week Friday.  
 

Canteen Lunch Bags  
Parents are reminded to keep their children’s canteen lunch bag clean. If a lunch bag is lost or worn out, 
a new one can be purchased from the office for K15. 
  

Photographs 
Photographs are often taken of students at school engaging in school activities. These photographs are 
used in school promotional materials such as the School Website, Calendar, Year Book, Toksave etc. If 
you do not want your child’s photograph to appear in any of the above, please contact the school. 
 

End of Term 
Please note that the last day of Term 2 is THURSDAY JUNE 22. 
 

If you have any questions or suggestions regarding Lihir International Primary School please make an 
appointment to come in and see me. 
 

Kind regards  
 
 

Greg Neville 
 
 

 
  
 



Easter Rotations Fun!! 
 


